
From: Bruno, Kenneth 
Sent: 5/13/2014 1:35:00 PM 
To: Tyrrell, Denise (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Bee: 
Subject: meeting with PG&E VP Gas Ops 

Denise - It looks like Nick Stavropoulos will not be able to attend until the first week of June since 
Monday May 19th is not good for us. He may bring an additional person with him Jesus Soto. In looking 
at the calendar - it looks like we are all open on June 2 from 11AM-12PM - I'll go ahead and schedule. 
Thanks, 

Ken 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2014 12:53 PM 
To: Bruno, Kenneth 
Subject: Scheduling 

Ken 

The 29th is bad for Nick as he has an out of town commitment, but here are three options: 

Monday May 19 afternoon 

Monday June 2 

Wednesday June 4 

Tuesday June 3 could work if it's the only possibility. 

Will any of these work for you and Denise? 
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Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&Els committed to protecting.our customers' privacy. , ... , To learn more, please VISIT http://www.pge:com/about/eompany/privacy/customer/ 
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